
Privacy and Security Training Class 
Message of March 12, 2013 sent to all faculty and staff 
 
As part of our ongoing security review for the recent fraud alert, a new training course was created for 
all employees in BlackBoard Learn. Log in to https://bblearn.astate.edu/ to access the Privacy and 
Security Training.  
 
All current employees are encouraged to complete the course by Monday, April 15, 2013. New 
employees are encouraged to complete the course within 30 days of their first date of employment.  
 
You may contact BANNER/Technical Support for any issues. 
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